
FOOTHILLS FURY FASTPITCH ASSOCIATION 

www.foothillssoftball.ca 

fury@foothillssoftball.ca 

 

 

January 1, 2019 

To whom it may concern,  

This is to inform you that we, Foothills Fury Fastpitch, a registered non-profit in the Province of Alberta, 

require a Criminal Record and Vulnerable Sector check on the below named individual. This is required 

of all volunteers or employees prior to any type of participation within our membership. Should you 

have any questions please email ​fury@foothillsoftball.ca​.  

 

Person requiring Criminal Record Check: ________________________________________ 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lea Sherwood 

President, Fury Fastpitch  

 

Notes to Volunteers:  

1) Please take this to your local RCMP detachment.  

2) You will require 2 pieces of identification- one must be a driver’s license with your local address on it.  

3) To pick up your completed check you must appear in person.  

4) You must submit the completed CRC, certified by the RCMP, to Fury Fastpitch. 

http://www.foothillssoftball.ca/
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